EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

AM/PM Arco gas station

3 messages

Masoud Ghalambor <mghalambor@yahoo.com> Sat, Dec 7, 2013 at 7:31 AM
Reply-To: Masoud Ghalambor <mghalambor@yahoo.com>

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>,
"bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us"
<bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, "gvcenter2012@gmail.com”
<gwvcenter2012@gmail.com>, Darren Bobrowski <bobrowsky@gmail.com>

Dear Supenvisors:

I am writing this letter to request that you take a hard look at the independent traffic safety analysis that was
performed related to this project. This analysis showed several hazardous conditions for bicyclists and
pedestrians.

Just as you would be willing to pay out of pocket to get a 2nd opinion regarding a major surgery, the residents of
this community, out of concern for their safety, have paid for this analysis. The board of supenisors owes it to
these residents to carefully consider this second report and request that the city traffic engineers identify and
explain the differences between the two reports. Even if it does not change the overall conclusions and opinion, it
gives everyone the confidence and ease of mind that the city is working in the best interest of its people.

In the event of an injury in the future that can be related to the changes that are being proposed at this
intersection, the completion of the above analysis will be very helpful in defending the decisions that are about to
be made.

The buy-in of the residents of this community is necessary to ensure the success of this business. When there
are three other gas stations less than 1/2 mile away, it will not be a hard choice for them to take their business
elsewhere.

Thank you for your consideration.
Masoud Ghalambor, MD

The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us> Sun, Dec 8, 2013 at 6:57 PM
To: Ray Nutting <raynutting@hughes.net>, EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Thank you.

Kitty Miller on behalf of

Ray Nutting

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
530) 621-5651

[Quoted text hidden]

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain
confidential information, and are intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the
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information by persons other than the intended recipient or
entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by
return e-mail and delete the material from your system.
Thank you.

The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> Mon, Dec 9, 2013 at 8:27 AM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

--—--—--—- Forwarded message --—-—-—

From: Masoud Ghalambor <mghalambor@yahoo.com>

Date: Sat, Dec 7, 2013 at 7:31 AM

Subject: AM/PM Arco gas station

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>,
"bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>,
"bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>,
"gvcenter2012@gmail.com™ <gvcenter2012@gmail.com>, Darren Bobrowski <bobrowsky @gmail.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Please listen to the local residents!
1 message

The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us> Sun, Dec 8, 2013 at 6:57 PM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, Ray Nutting <raynutting@hughes.net>

Thank you.

Kitty Miller on behalf of

Ray Nutting

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
530) 621-5651

-—-— Forwarded message -—-—-—--

From: Jenny <jdfam10@yahoo.com>

Date: Sat, Dec 7, 2013 at 8:44 AM

Subject: Please listen to the local residents!
To: "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>

Please put public safety first and approve the ARCO AMPM appeal. Send this project back to planning to
address the outstanding public safety issues.

Jenny Diel

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain
confidential information, and are intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the
information by persons other than the intended recipient or
entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by
return e-mail and delete the material from your system.

Thank you.
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